
Harris Calorific International sp.z o.o. will invest 
in the Dzierżoniów subzone!
2021-11-24

The American company Harris Calorific International sp.z o.o. 
will once again invest in the Dzierżoniów subzone! On 
November 19, the company obtained a decision to support 
investments as part of the government program Polish 
Investment Zone.

The new investment will consist in increasing the production capacity of the existing 
enterprise in the field of flux cored wire production by acquiring an innovative 
production line for their production along with the modernization of the existing 
infrastructure. The value of the project is PLN 29 million. In connection with the 

https://investin.dzierzoniow.pl/en/news/harris-calorific-international-spz-oo-will-invest-dzierzoniow-subzone
https://investin.dzierzoniow.pl/en/news/harris-calorific-international-spz-oo-will-invest-dzierzoniow-subzone
https://investin.dzierzoniow.pl/en/news/harris-calorific-international-spz-oo-will-invest-dzierzoniow-subzone
https://investin.dzierzoniow.pl/sites/investin/files/obrazek/2021-11/Wydanie decyzji - Harris Calorific International_02.jpg


implementation of the new investment, the company plans to increase employment 
by at least 10 new jobs.

Harris Calorific International sp.z o.o. has been operating in Dzierżoniów since 2006. 
It is a manufacturer of equipment for gas cutting, welding and regulators. The plant 
also produces flux cored wires. In 2011 the company was expanded with new 
production halls in which coated electrodes are produced.
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